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Big news!  On 14th May 2023 (weather 

permitting) one of our pre-school staff and two 

of our committee members will be doing a 

10,000 ft sky dive!   

Rhi, Michelle and Nick need your help – they 

are fundraising for our pre-school and are 

collecting donations through their on-line 

platforms.     

Every donation matters, however small. The 

link for Michelle’s page is here: 

Michelle Sky Dive Donation Page 

https:/www.givey.com/shellskydrive2023 

C:\Users\bates_R\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.Outlook\P3AJYQM1\Michelle 

Sky Dive Donation Page 

The need for fundraising is huge….. 

Early years is massively under-funded and our setting is no exception.  We are 

continuously fundraising so that we can provide the children with the resources 

and experiences that are vital for their development and growth.  Please help us 

raise awareness by following this link: Join the fight for fair early years funding | 

early years alliance (eyalliance.org.uk) 

https://www.givey.com/shellskydrive2023
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We know that our families have been busy collecting 

sponsorship for our Sponsored Bike Ride from 20th-24th 

March.  Don’t forget to return your child’s sponsorship form 

this week.  We ask you to do this so that we can sign your child’s form and 

confirm how many laps they have completed.  Your form will be returned to 

you once the bike ride is complete.   

 

Thank you so much to everyone that has 

already voted for us in Cullompton branch of 

Tescos – Every blue token counts!  We are 

currently raising funds to update our tech so 

we’re hoping for as many blue tokens as 

possible to receive the highest amount 

awarded by Tescos!  

We are very grateful to Tesco for allowing us 

to take part and to the local community for 

voting for us! 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget that signing up to www.easyfundraising.org is the easiest way 

to help our pre-school raise funds! 

Brook Road, Cullompton, Devon, EX15 1DS 

Email: admin@cullomptonpreschool  Telephone: 01884 35018 

http://www.easyfundraising.org/

